BRA Bulletin 22nd April 2022

Dear Member  

Consultation on the North Somerset Local Plan 2023 - 38 (LP)
which has a deadline for comments on
Friday April 29th 2022

Further to our Bulletin of 10th April, BRA has now produced its response to the Local Plan (LP), which is attached to this bulletin. Our planning consultant, Lucy White, has helped to create this response, in particular to make references to where the LP fails
to comply with planning requirements. ( It is not in a letter format as it will be uploaded onto the North Somerset Council website via the on-line consultation.)

This response and other documents relating to the LP can be seen on the BRA website via:

North Somerset Local Plan | Backwell Residents Association 

From your BRA Committee
Visit our website on                                            www.backwellresidents.org.uk
Email us at                                                   backwellresidents@btinternet.com

